
March News 
Upcoming Events 

March 5—State Powerlifting Meet in Miami 

March 6—End of 3rd Quarter 

March 7—Chess at Midwest City 

March 9—Spring Pictures 

March 9—PTO Meeting 5:00 

March 9—School Board Meeting 6:00 

March 9-13—Scholastic Book Fair 

March 10—Starbase 2.0 graduation 

March 11—5th grade to Starbase 

March 12—Report Cards sent home 

March 13—Spring Concert in Event Center 

  1:00 PK-2nd 

  2:00 3rd-5th and Honor Choir 

March 16-20—Spring Break No School 

March 25— 5th grade to Starbase 

March 25—5/6 Track Meet @ Tahlequah 

March 25—Zoo Safari visits Woodall PK-2nd 

March 26—7/8 Track Meet at Ft. Gibson 

March 26-28—State Science Fair at Stillwater 

March 27-28—ORES Academic Meet in El Reno 

March 30—7/8 Track Meet at Checotah 

March 31—7/8 Girl Talk 

April  2—5/6 7/8 Track Meet @ Tahlequah 

April 3— 5/6  7/8 Track Meet @ Maryetta 

April 1-4—National Chess Tournament 

 

 Spring is in the air!  We are 
already entering our last nine weeks 
of school.  If you have questions or 
concerns about your child’s grades, 
do not hesitate to contact the teach-

er to set up a meeting. 

 On April 21st, we will start  
administering the OSTP testing to 
students in grades 3rd-8th.  Both 
teachers and students are busy pre-

paring.   

 If you have outstanding 
charges for meals, books, technolo-
gy, etc. please come by our admin-
istration office and take care of the 

charges as soon as possible.    

 Remember, if you have any 
questions, concerns, or good news, 

please call or come by my office.  

Have a great March! 

      -Mrs. Knight 

We are Woodall….Some wish for it, we work for it!      March 5, 2020 

Woodall Public Schools      Mrs. Knight - Principal 

ORES State  

Basketball  

Champions! 

 

Congratulation to our 7/8 girls for win-
ning first place in the ORES State 
Basketball Tournament and brining 
home the first place gold ball trophy.  

Great job ladies! Proud to be a Wildcat! 

Spring Pic-
tures 

Monday, 

 

 
 

March 16-20 
Enjoy! 

Bus Safety 
Reminder...If the highway 
has a median, the vehicles 

traveling in the same direction as the 
bus (both lanes) must stop behind the 
bus when the stop sign is engaged.  If 
there is a turn lane dividing the high-
way, both directions of traffic must 
stop when the stop sign is engaged.  

Visit our Book 
Fair March 9-13 
in the library 
from 7:30-3:30.  
On Tuesday and 

Thursday, we will have Breakfast at the 
Book Fair starting at 7:15 with donuts 
and juice for parents who attend.  This 
year we will have eWallet available.  
This is a digital payment option where 
parents can create a free account for 
their student and set a limit.  For more 
information, contact our librarian, Ms. 
Hudgens. 

 

 

 

We had 18 students compete 
in the Muskogee Regional Sci-
ence and Engineering Fair.  The 
following students placed or 
received honorable mention in 
their category:  Kaylie Rich-
ardson, Sophie Daugherty, 
Maddison Hamby, Gloria Ortiz, 
McKenna Hood, Joe Enlow, 
Tyger Jimerson, Bodee Jimer-
son, Logan Taulbee, Teela Wal-
ters, Rilley Dotson 

The following qualified for the 
Oklahoma State Science and 
Engineering Fair on March 26-
28 in Stillwater:  McKenna 
Hood, Kaylie Richardson, Teela 
Walters.  Congratulations! 


